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Dear Parents and Student, 

 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year at Academy of the Canyons Middle College High School!  

Our highest priority is to maintain a campus focused on academic excellence and the pursuit of 

higher education within a safe, nurturing, and orderly environment. 

 

Enclosed is specific information and policies for Academy of the Canyons Middle College High 

School and the William S. Hart Union High School District.  Please take a moment to read these 

materials and be advised that all AOC staff will consistently enforce these policies.  Because 

we share our campus with College of the Canyons, appropriate student attendance, behavior, 

and dress are extremely important at all times. 

 

Student Processing Day is Wednesday, August 7, 2019.  High school class schedules and 

textbooks will be distributed and AOC ID card and yearbook photos will be taken. At the end of 

spring semester, seniors were given a date and time for their senior portraits from O’Connor 

Photography. Information regarding senior portraits should be directed to O’Connor Photography 

at (661) 257-3838.  ALL students WILL take a school photo for identification purposes on this day. 

To receive an AOC class schedule and textbooks, students must complete the Online 

Registration (OLR) and bring all required forms signed and completed as listed on the 

checkoff sheet included in this packet.  Parents should review the information contained in the 

“Parents Rights and Responsibilities” available on the district website at www.hartdistrict.org.  

After reviewing this information, the emergency card must be signed by a parent or guardian.  

Students who do not have these forms will not be given a schedule and will not be allowed to 

attend classes until the forms are received. 

 

Please report to AOC for school photos and schedule pickup at the times listed on the reverse 

side of this page.  A parking permit is required on this day and is enclosed.  You may also print 

one from our website at www.academyofthecanyons.com. 
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